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March 1991 

The Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of Northern California has again «tuted a Scholarship Program for students 

e Turf and Horticultural field. This is the 
third year for this program and the 
scholarships will provide the students, who 
have an interest in this field, assistance to 
further their education. These scholarships 
will also create an awareness within the 
community of our Association and build for 
the future of the industry. 

Last school year the Association awarded 
scholarships to deserving students from Diablo 
Valley College, Pleasant Hill; Foothill College, 
Los Altos Hills and Solano Community College 
in Suisun. Again this year viable scholarships 
are available to students with Horticulture 
Majors. 

The Scholarship Fund is partially supported 
by a portion of the fee paid for golf at our 
monthly meetings and by contributions from 
some of our members who support this type of 
effort. It is this kind of generosity and 
willingness to be supportive of the 
Association that will enable us to promote the 
turf industry and achieve the degree of 
^^essionalism we desire. 

Peter J. Galea, CGCS 

Crystal Springs Golf Course 

I am honored to be considered by the nomination committee to run for the position of vice 
president of the GCSANC. I have served on the board as a director and the membership 
chairman for the past two years. This has been a period of change and I am confident that the 
direction taken will benefit the entire membership. As the Association grows and moves 
forward, I am committed to ensure that we don't lose sight of the objectives o f the founders. 
That is to unite the membership for the collection and sharing of scientific and practical 
knowledge and to promote efficient and economical golf course management. This principle 
and the efforts of previous board has made the GCSANC one of the most highly respected 
chapters in the nation. It is indeed an honor and a privilege to serve this association. If you 
are eligible to vote, please do. Voting is the way that you can shape YOUR organization. 

SECRETARY/TREASURER 

Rodney Kilcoyne 

Diablo Creek Golf Course 

Brian Bagley 

The Villages Golf and Country Club 


